Steve Schaer

From: Scott N. Burns <SNB@hallingcayo.com>
Sent: Friday, June 22, 2012 3:11 PM

To: Steve Schaer

Subject: Jewelry Repair Shop, LLC

Mr. Schaer,

The purpose of this e-mail is to confirm our telephone conversation held Wednesday, June 20, 2012. In that
conversation | stated that my client Jewelry Repair Shop, LLC is permanently withdrawing its application for a special use
permit at 2749 S. 108th Street West Allis Wisconsin. Please remove any application from the agenda of the West Allis
Planning Commission and/or Common Council. Thank you. If you have any questions do not hesitate to contact me at
my office.

Scott Burns

Scott N. Burns

HALLING & CAYO, S.C.
Click Here for Scott's Profile

320 E, Buffalo Street, Suite 700
Milwaukee, WI 53202
snb@hallingcayo.com
www.hallingcavo.com

{414) 271-3400

{414} 271-3841 facsimile




